
 

 

 
         Date: 19 Jan 2023 
 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents,  

I have received enquiries about the doses for MMR/MMRV and HBV. 

As per CHP, to fulfil Hong Kong Childhood Immunisation Program, please kindly check if your child 
has had the following required number of vaccines doses: 

1. Measles, Mumps & Rubella (MMR) : 2 doses 

2. Varicella Vaccine : 2 doses 

3. Hepatitis B Vaccine (HBV) : 3 doses 

A refusal form shall be completed and returned to us with the original immunisation record if all 
the above doses are done.  

If you are unsure whether this immunsation is required but you are happy for it to go ahead if it is, 
my advice is to consent and send your immunisation book in. The CHP team will check all records 
before administering and would only give if needed.  

Please feel free to contact the SIT at 2615 8585 or 2615 8563 during their office hours (Monday to 
Friday 9am-1pm, 2pm-5:30pm) if you have any concerns about the vaccines. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

Tel: 3765 8781 

 


